
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Wouter Fourie
PGS Heritage and Grave Relocation Consultants
PO Box 32542
Totiusdal
0134

Archaeological mitigation and monitoring for the Proposed New Kathu Cemetery on parts of the
Remainder of the Farm Lyleveld 545 on the southern side of the town of Kathu in the Gamagara Local
Municipality, Northern Cape

Dear Mr Fourie,

Thank you for your application to conduct test excavations and auger tests on parts of the Remainder of the
Farm Lyleveld 545 on the southern side of the town of Kathu in the Gamagara Local Municipality, Northern
Cape. SAHRA has reviewed your application and decided to approve it.

We wish you every success with this project.  

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
Acting Manager: Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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